
 

 

 

 

On behalf of the Maltese Canadian Cultural Association and the Maltafest Planning Committee. We are 
excited to announce that Maltafest (Imnarja) is just around the corner! Join us on Saturday, June 21st at 
2:00 PM for a vibrant celebration of Maltese culture and community. The event will feature fabulous 
performances, delicious food, a 50/50 draw, a beer garden, and fun activities for the kids – something 
for everyone to enjoy!  

To help make this event a great success, we are kindly seeking donations – either personal 
contributions or support on behalf of Maltese businesses. No donation is too small, and every bit helps 
us bring this special celebration to life. Donations can be made by e-transfer to info@themcca.ca, or in 
cash after Mass with Magdalena Falzon. Tax receipts will be provided.  

We thank you for your continued support and can’t wait to celebrate with the community on June 21st!  

This Sunday, during the 12 noon Mass, the following children will be receiving the 

Sacrament of First Holy Communion: 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Congratulations to these children and their families. As a parish community, we 

accompany them with our prayers. May the love and joy of Jesus be always present in 

their hearts  

A big thank you to our catechists, Ashley Mercieca, Samantha Bray and Ivy Spalding 

who helped to prepare these children for this very important day in their lives. 

Samuel Joseph Bonett 

Mia Grace LaRocque 

Oliver Thomas Miratel 

Christopher Vito Nesci 

Nicolas Joshua Sanguigni 

Kennedy Antoinette Spalding 



 

 

ST. PAUL THE APOSTLE PARISH 
3224 DUNDAS STREET WEST 

 

 IS ORGANIZING A... 

BUS TRIP  
to ST. PAUL’S BASILICA & 
ST. LAWRENCE MARKET 
   on Thursday, June 5th 

 

• Departure: 9:00 AM from St. Paul the Apostle Church 

• Return: Approximately 5:00 PM 

 

Schedule: 

• 10:30 AM – Mass at St. Paul’s Basilica 

• Followed by a guided tour of the church 

• Visit to St. Lawrence Market for lunch and  free   
 time 

 

Cost: $20.00 per person (Lunch not included in price) 

For tickets contact the parish office at 416-767-7054. 


